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The Earth Observing System Project (Eos) program guidelines 

establishes significantly more stringent requirements on 

calibrations of instruments. This requirement is driven by the 

need for long-term continuity of acquired data sets and the use 

of measurements in interdisciplinary investigations. Personnel 

from the Standards and Calibration Office have been supporting 

the Program and Project in interpreting these goals into specific 

requirements. 

Contributions to Eos have included participation in the Panel of 

Experts which produced a List of Consensus Items Necessary for 

Accomplishing an Accurate Calibration and Suggested Eos Project 

Calibration Policy, and drafting the Announcement of Opportunity 

and Bidders Information Package positions on instrument 

calibration and data product validation. We have also provided 

technical staffing to the NASA delegates to the Committee on 

Earth Orbiting Satellites (club of space-faring nations) for the 

standing working group on Calibration and Data Validation. 

57 

https://ntrs.nasa.gov/search.jsp?R=19890018760 2020-03-20T02:03:41+00:00Z
brought to you by COREView metadata, citation and similar papers at core.ac.uk

provided by NASA Technical Reports Server

https://core.ac.uk/display/42826843?utm_source=pdf&utm_medium=banner&utm_campaign=pdf-decoration-v1

